
USA Dance Houston        Chapter 5003 

 

New Venue for May 21st 
Third Saturday Dance 

The May dance has been moved to the third Saturday 
and to the Dancesport Club located near Wilcrest and 

59 the Southwest Freeway (I69) 

http://www.dancesportclub.com/  

Please see the Calendar for directions and additional details 
about the venue, pricing, and times. 

http://houstonusadance.org/events/  

 

Based on information received from The Dance Place: 

Due to the storm the week of April 18th, The Dance Place has once again 
experienced the flooding. Upon inspection, water was found to accumulate under the 

floor. Due to safety reasons and precaution, The Dance Place has decided to re-do 
the floor for most of the rooms.  

The Dance Place will therefore be temporary closed until further notice.  

        
 
 
 
 

For more information, visit us at www.houstonusadance.org or call 713‐594‐8523. Contributions to USA Dance, Inc. 

are deductible under Sec. 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 


